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LOVE IS IN THE AIR

BRYANT PROCLAIMS FEBRUARY - LOVE YOUR CITY MONTH!
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HOW CAN YOU SHOW YOUR LOVE FOR BRYANT?

Get involved in local projects,organizations, and events. Getting
involved is not only great for Bryant, it is beneficial to you personally.
The connections made with others form great memories and lifelong
friendships.

SOCIETY

DONATE YOUR RESOURCES
If you don't have time to volunteer, donate - Bedding and Food to the
Animal Shelter, Food to local food banks such as churches, sellable
items to Goodwill or Senior Center at Bishop.

LOOK FOR LOCAL EVENTS
The City website and Facebook page will keep you updated. To name a
few: Fire Festival (hosted by Fire Dept.), Bryant Fest (hosted by Parks &

Rec), Car Show / Mutt Mixer (hosted by Animal Control). LOVE & ENJOY CITY VENUES

Community Gardening, fishing, Aquatic Center, Sports Leagues, and
woodland walks - Bishop Park, walking trails and swimming at Mills
Park, and the Dog Park at Alcoa 40 Park.

VOLUNTEER YOUR TIME
Consider what is important to you, find a like-minded organization, and
volunteer! Here are a few ideas: Volunteer as a dog walker for the animal
shelter or volunteer to help with trips at The Bryant Senior Center. Don't
forget the Adopt-A-Street program, Habitat for Humanity, Keep Bryant
Beautiful, Imagination Library, and The Historical Society of Bryant.
Volunteering in areas you already enjoy make it more worthwhile.

We invite you to check out some of these areas and pick something that
is near and dear to you. Something that you would enjoy. We also urge
you to visit City of Bryant Facebook and share ways that you Enjoy and
Love Bryant. Tell us what you love about Bryant, how you volunteer and
show your love for Bryant, or how you would like to see Bryant
improved through the organization of creative volunteers.

CITY OF BRYANT, ARKANSAS

Bryant Municipal Complex | 210 SW 3rd Street | Bryant, AR 72022
0:501.943.0999 | F:501.943.0992 | www.CityOfBryant.com
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HOME & GARDEN SHOW
BENTON EVENT CENTER
March 9-10, 2018
9am-5pm both days

. b
||| www.springinSaline.com (a4

"o ot

www.RepublicServices.com
or call: 501.569.3700




LU YOUR CITY MONTH

SPRING CLEANUP

WARD | - Monday March 5th through 9th

WARD Il - Monday March 12th through 16th

WARD Ill - Monday March 19th through 23rd

WARD IV - Monday March 26th through March 29th

If you have any questions, please call 501-943-0468 or email us at
naddante@cityofbryant.com. You can find restrictions about
Spring Cleanup on the City’s website: www.cityofbryant.org.
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PAVILION

Great volunteers make great communities and the City of Bryant is
always pleased to see the volunteer efforts that occur throughout our
community. This time, thanks to an idea originating from one of our
city volunteers, Bryant City Hall and its visitors are on the receiving end
of one of those efforts.

Zach Milam, Bryant City Hall volunteer and Eagle Scout candidate,
proposed that his scout group build a pavilion behind the Dean
Boswell Municipal Complex located next to Ashley Park. His troop
leaders supported the idea and practically overnight Zach and other
volunteers from Boy Scout Troop 17 had a beautiful new pavilion up for
all to enjoy. Going the extra mile the troop also pressure washed the
existing picnic tables at Ashley Park resulting in a remarkable difference
in their appearance.

MASTER GARDNERS

Thanks to a group of volunteers from Saline County Master Gardeners
one of the entrances to Bryant City Hall received a much needed face
lift recently. This group of volunteers give a minimum of 40 hours per
person back to their community every year. This project is only one of
many within the city, and their commitment to keeping Bryant
beautiful is appreciated by all!

DISC GOLF

Volunteers are the driving force behind many of our projects in the
Bryant Parks Department. Thanks to a key group of individuals and
their community service, Bishop Park has a beautiful 18- hole disc golf
course, The Traxx @ Bishop Park.

Creators Preston Cowen and Robbie Shaw were the driving forces to
encourage members in the community to help build this course, in an
effort to grow the sport of Disc Golf. The project started in October
2016 and The Traxx saw their grand opening a year later. Over 1200
volunteer hours is what it took, to make the Traxx a reality.

MILLS PARK BIKE TRAILS

There have been over 2 miles of trails added to the trail system at Mills
Park over the past year thanks to a dedicated group of volunteers.
Bryant resident, Jay Lasey along with others who are active in the
biking community, have created an off road trail system that cyclist of
any age can enjoy. From clearing pathways to adding bridges, over 600
man hours have been given to this project with plans to add another .6
miles over the next month. If you would like to be a part of this, the
next work day is scheduled for March, you can follow the Bryant Parks
and Recreation Facebook page to find out details.
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